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May 21, 2020 

 

Good morning Parents/Guardians, 

 

Each year the East Rutherford School District includes three snow days that can be utilized in place of school 
days.  Since the 2019-2020 school year has experienced a mild winter and have not used any of its three (3) 
emergency days, we will be using these three days to end our school year early.   

Instead of June 19th as planned, we have revised our 2019-2020 school year calendar at our May Board of 
Education Meeting, to officially make our last virtual day of school, Tuesday, June 16, 2020.   

Due to the shortened 2019-2020 school year calendar, June 11th, 12th, 15th & 16th will be single session days.  
The date of our 8th Grade Commencement Ceremony, will still take place on Friday, June 19th at 6:00pm.   

 

Sincerely, 

Giovanni A.  Giancaspro 

Giovanni A. Giancaspro 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


